

What's happening week commencing 9th October 2017



Value for the week – Thankfulness

Things you might need to know about the timetable this week:

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Y5 PE – Narwhal	Y4 PE - All classes	Y6 PE – All Classes	Y3 PE – Starfish and Orca	Y5 PE – Caribou and
	(Coyote and Gecko		swimming this ½ term	Puffin
Lunchtime Homework	swimming this ½ term)	Homework due in for all	Y5 PE – Penguin	
Club	Y3 PE - Dolphin and	children		Homework set for all
	Stingray			children
After school Drama Club				
				After school Multi-sports
				Club
Please make sure your child's reading book and journal are brought into school every day.				

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Friday 13th October – Scorpion Class Learning Assembly – 2.40 pm

Monday 16th October – Harvest Festival at St Nicholas Church – Y3 & 4: 1.30 – 2.00, Y5 & 6: 2.15 – 2.45

Tuesday 17th October – Y3 & 4 Flu immunisation – Please return consent form this week

Thursday 19th October – Friends' Disco – lower school: 6.15 – 7.15, upper school 7.30 – 8.30

Thursday 19th October – Friends' Christmas Fair Fundraiser - non-uniform day

Thursday 19th October – School closes for half term – 3.15 pm

Monday 30th October – School reopens after half-term

Dinner Menu

Autumn/Winter Menu

Week beginning

9/10/17 - Week 3

See website for menu

LAST WEEK'S BEHAVIOUR WAWRDS, HOUSE POINTS AWARD WINNERS AND

OF THE WEEK

10 - Ana Cabrita, Samuel Teale and Rhyley Goffin

50 – Jaiden Youngs100 – Dimitri Latham200 – Dawson D'Agostino350 – Dylan Gould450 – Keira McLaughlin700 – Olivia Macey

Behaviour Awards

25 (Bronze Award) – Ellen Lujanschi and Ruby Morgan



MESSAGES AND REMINDERS

Class Learning Assembly - This Friday's Class Learning assembly is being led by Scorpion Class. Parents and carers are welcome to come along and see what they've been up to. Please come to the office ready for 2.40 start.

Start of the day – The start of the day is a very busy time for all staff. If you wish to get a message to a teacher at the start of the day, please go to the office rather than make your way to your child's classroom. The office staff will get this message to the teacher; and we will also still be fulfilling our safeguarding requirements by ensuring that adults are not onsite without our knowledge.

Child safety- Our number one priority in school is to make sure that the children are safe. There are lots of things that we do to make sure that this is the case but we always need your support. Can you please make sure that you make very clear home time arrangements with your child before the start of school. We often have a number of children who don't seem to know what they should do at the end of the day, and whilst staff are always on both gates for pupils to stand with if no parent is there, some children still wander off. Please help with this.

Photographs – Please make sure that you inform the office if you do not want your child to be photographed and have these images used in school.

Contact details – Please make sure that any changes to your contact details are given to the office. It is really important that we have up to date information in case we need to contact you. This could include an email address too, so we can send you our bulletin!